
Integrated Impact Assessment Statement 
 
Increase in Garden Waste Charge based on full-cost recovery (full year effect)   
An integrated impact assessment was carried out on the potential impacts arising from the increase 
in Garden Waste charges which were approved for financial year 2021/22.  As the period covered by 
Garden Waste charges spans two financial years, the full year effect is noted in the budget 
submission for 2022/23.  No new impacts have been identified since the original assessment was 
completed. 
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